
 

WELCOME TO THE  

FLORIDA EMERALD COAST CHAPTER—FEC 

If you live in the area and are a current or former flight 

attendant of any airline…we  invite you to join us.   

Email:  thesilverliners@myyahoo.com 

ATTN:  FEC Chapter 

Good turnouts for Florida Emerald Coast Silverliners.  

More new faces as our chapter continues to grow! We 

share our personal joys and concerns…always a highlight 

of our meetings.  Our charities continue to be Okaloosa 

Special Olympics and the Ronald McDonald House. 

FEC is proud to support our 2022-2024      

International President and Vice President—

charter members of the FEC Chapter. 


